
From: 	 Colborn, Paul P (OLC) 
To: 	 Weich, Ron (OLA) 
Sent: 	 9/23/2011 11:30:00 AM 
Subject: 	 Out of Office: Letter to the Attorney General from Chairman Smith re: ATF / F+F 

I will return to the office on September 25th. My office knows how I can be reached. I will be checking email messages regularly. 
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